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Sealmaster
This table model impulse sealer is
pedal operated, so that both hands
can be used for sealing. By pressing
the foot pedal the seal arm comes
down and the machine starts sealing.
A green light indicates the sealing
time, after sealing and manually
cooling, the foot pedal can be
released. The sealing time of the
Sealmaster can be adjusted, depend-
ing on the thickness of the foil. When
using tubular foil, different sizes of
bags can be made. The excess foil
lengths can be cut off with the shield-
ed cutting device which is integrated
in the seal arm. The machine can work
with all kinds of thermoplastic foils
(polyethylene, polypropylene, PVC
and thin laminates). 

Applications: spare parts, films,
CD’s, pens, electronics, etc. 

Technical specifications 300 SA 421 SA 620 SA

Seal length ± 300 mm ± 420 mm ± 620 mm

Seal width ± 3 mm ± 3 mm ± 3 mm

Film thickness Max. 2x0,2 mm Max. 2x0,2 mm Max. 2x0,2 mm

Voltage * 230 V/50-60 Hz 230 V/50-60 Hz 230 V/50-60 Hz

Consumption 750 W 550 W 700 W

Dimensions of packed machine 55x27x30 cm 68x26x30 cm 86x27x30 cm

Weight of machine ± 13 kg ± 15 kg ± 19 kg

* The machines are also available in 115V on request

Accessories:

Technical specifications 300 SA 421 SA 620 SA

Work table OTST 321 OTST 421 OTST 621

Rolloflux RL 321 RL 421 RL 621

Support + foot pedal SP 321 SP 421 SP 621

Set of rolls SR 321 SR 421 SR 621

Code seal Unchangeable text in seal like your company name, special code etc.

Sealmaster 300, 421, 620 SA

421 SA + RL 421 + OTST 421
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Sealmaster & Magneta Accessories
The poly lock (PL) is an accessory that
is mounted on the back of the
machine in order to grip the tubular
film in between two seals to avoid the
film falling from the machine when a
support with a set of rolls is used. This
accessory can be ordered separately
but is also packed in the accessories
rolloflux and in the set of rolls.

The support (SP) is a stand the
Magneta can be mounted on. With
the stand comes a foot pedal, which
allows the operator to keep his hands
free for handling the bag. By pushing
the foot pedal the sealing cycle will
start.

A set of rolls for the support stand can
be ordered separately. (SR) A polylock
is supplied with this option.

Work table (OTST). The work table is
equipped with an adjustable bag
holder, to easily handle different bag
sizes. 

The rolloflux (RL) includes a polylock.

Accessories 

Worktable, length 350 mm1 OTST 321 OTST 421 OTST 621 OTST 821 OTST 1021

with adjustable support2 length 250 mm length 350 mm length 350 mm length 250 mm length 250 mm

packaging carton (cm) 44 x 27 x 6 57 x 37 x 6 76 x 37 x 6 96 x 27 x 6 116 x 27 x 6

Weight 2,8 kg 4,2 kg 5,4 kg 5,4 kg 6 kg

Rolloflux & poly lock RL 321 RL 421 RL 621 RL 821 RL 1021

Packaging carton (cm) 48 x 10 x 10 60 x 10 x 10 82 x 10 x 10 99 x 10 x 10 120 x 10 x 10

Weight 1,5 kg 2 kg 2,6 kg 5 kg 5,8 kg

Support with foot pedal3 SP 321 SP 421 SP 621 SP 821 SP 1021

packaging carton (cm) 86 x 57 x 7 86 x 57 x 7 86 x 57 x 7 106 x 56 x 7 133 x 56 x 8

Weight 8 kg 8,4 kg 9 kg 10 kg 11,4 kg

Set of rolls4 and poly lock5 SR 321 SR 421 SR 621 SR 821 SR 1021

packaging carton (cm) 48 x 10 x 10 60 x 10 x 10 82 x 10 x 10 105 x 10 x 10 120 x 10 x 10

Weight 1,2 kg 1,6 kg 2,6 kg 4,6 kg 5,1 kg

Sealmaster accessories




